
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Fall Registration 
Returning Students Aug. 5, 3-7 pm  
All Students Aug. 6, 3-7 pm  
All Students Aug. 7, 10 am-2 pm 
 
Please be aware that classes fill up quickly and are 
limited in size to maintain quality training.  
 
Unless otherwise told, students should return to the 
class level they attended in the previous year.   
 
Dancewear will be available at registration and profits 
from these sales will benefit the programs at LaBelle.  
 
Congratulations to our students for a 
wonderful year!! 
Thank you to all who helped make Cinderella and our 
end of year productions a success. Without this 
amazing team of volunteers, programs like these would 
not be possible. We especially want to thank Jeannie 
and Brian Beasley for sharing this amazing dream with  
our students and parents.  
 

Summer Programs!! 
 

Ballet Workshop: July 22nd-July 25th 
Master Instructors- Jennifer Ann Wilson, Mikey Trasoras, and 

Michael Wardlaw 
 

Jazz/Contemporary Workshop: July 29th-August 1st 
Master Instructors- Melody Lacayanga, and Nick Gonzalez 

 
Both weeks will include ballet and the contemporary styles plus 
choreography, and the opportunity to audition for the LaBelle 

Performing Arts Company and Professional Division.  
*Both weeks are mandatory for company auditions.  

 
Level      One Week     Both Weeks 
Petite (age 5-8)   $100     $175 
Level 1 (age 8-10)    $175     $250 
Level 2 (age 10-12)   $175     $250 
Level 3 (age 13 - up)   $175     $250 
Little Dudes H.H. (4-7)   $75        $150 
Boys H.H. (age 8-Up)   $85              $170 
Boys H.H and Intensive (age 8 and up) $175 or 2wks. $250  
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Picture and DVD Pickup 
Pictures will be available during the 
summer program dates. Picture CD’s 

will be sent as soon as Barefoot 
Snapshots completes them. Your  

Cinderella and Once Upon A Time 
DVD’s will be available at fall 

registration.   
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www.thewomensgroup.org 
(850) 476-3696 

 

Congratulations 
Bailey Blankenship & Carly Brink 

Both are currently attending Austin Ballet’s  
summer workshop. We are so proud of 

this achievement!  
 

 
 
Summer Music Fun 
LPA Music Teachers will be teaching 
through the summer 
months.  This is a great time to begin 
those lessons you've always dreamed of 
taking! If you are interested in summer 
lessons, please contact our LPA Musical 
Director, Debi Schaffer, at the number or 
email address below. We look forward to 
working with you! 850-712-0511 or 
Debi@labelleperformingarts.com 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


